
The  Romans  advanced  on  St
Margaret’s Park despite Storm
Bert

The recent Roman Re-Enactment event
went ahead in St Margaret’s Park on
23  November  despite  the  snowfall
during Storm Bert.
Hundreds of local people came out to see the Sixth Legion in
the local heritage centre and library.

Friends of St Margaret’s Park have a newsletter for future
events  which  you  can  sign  up  to  at
friendsofstmargaretspark.wordpress.com
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Ludo Taylor was happy to lead the Antonine Guard for a spell




